
August 22, 2025 

SCHOOL OPENING DATES 

ALFANO PRE-K 9/3/2025 
BABYLON 9/4/2025 
BAY SHORE 9/2/2025 
BAYPORT 9/3/2025 
BOCES LARGE VARIOUS 
BOCES VAN VARIOUS 
BRENTWOOD 9/3/2025 
CENTRAL ISLIP 9/3/2025 
COMMACK 9/2/2025 
COMESEWOGUE 9/2/2025 
CONNETQUOT 9/2/2025 
DEER PARK 9/2/2025 
EAST ISLIP 9/4/2025 
HAUPPAUGE 9/2/2025 
ISLIP 9/2/2025 
LINDENHURST 9/3/2025 
LONGWOOD 9/2/2025 
MIDDLE 
COUNTRY 9/3/2025 
N. BABYLON 9/2/2025 
PORT 
JEFFERSON 9/2/2025 
SAYVILLE 9/4/2025 
SMITHTOWN 9/2/2025 
SWISSPORT VARIOUS 
THREE VILLAGE 9/2/2025 
W. BABYLON 9/3/2025 
WEST ISLIP 9/2/2025 

SCHOOL BUS PICK DATES:  
Van Pick  
August 23 Pick Preview MPS 
August 25 Smithtown Avenue 
August 26 Smithtown Avenue 
August 27 Smithtown Avenue 
DA Pick 
August 25 Pick Preview MPS 
August 26 Saxon Classroom 
August 27 Saxon Classroom 

UPDATED SSPP: The updated System Safety Program 
Plan (SSPP) is now available under Helpful Links on My 
Parking Space. Please review the latest version to stay 
informed on current procedures and expectations. 

ATTENTION DRIVER ASSISTANTS Join our team of 
experienced school bus drivers and take a step 
towards a rewarding career that is vital in 
our communities. Our next CDL Permit Class will be 
held at our Safety & Training Center located at 
1780 Smithtown Avenue, Ronkonkoma.  
• Date: Saturday, September 6, 2025
• Time: 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM

WHAT IS NETRADYNE AND WHY ARE WE USING IT? Netradyne is a powerful AI-
driven safety platform designed to enhance driver awareness. It provides real-time 
alerts to help drivers self-correct unsafe behaviors, for example cell phone use. 
Netradyne fosters a culture of responsibility and continuous improvement by:  

• Promoting Safe Driving
• Reinforcing Positive Habits
• Recognizing Potentially Risky Behavior
• Supporting Compliance

STAY CONNECTED WITH MARS: Don’t miss important company 
information! Make sure you are signed up for MARS! This 
platform keeps employees connected with useful information 
on Suffolk Transportation and Suffolk Bus. Register for MARS 
now and stay informed—opt in for company updates at 
https://www.suffolkbus.com/mars. 

RECHARGE FOR FALL: As we approach the end of August, we encourage everyone 
to take a moment to enjoy the final days of summer. Whether it’s a walk in the sun, 
a weekend barbecue, or simply relaxing with family, now’s the time to recharge 
before the busy school year begins. 

APPRECIATION: We extend our sincere thanks to all SBC 
Drivers, STS Drivers, and Driver Assistants for their 
dedication and hard work throughout this summer. 

Check out our Facebook page! 

"In a world where you can be anything, BE KIND." 
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